
 
 

Alexandra Park News 
Friday 25th July 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please let all your children know how proud I am—and how proud the whole team is—of every single one of them 
this year. 

I’m especially proud of our Year 6s. It’s been a real privilege to watch them grow, achieve, and thrive. At every 
point, they’ve given us reasons to be proud—not just for what they’ve done, but for who they are. They’ve shown 
kindness, care, and character throughout, and I wish them all the very best in whatever comes next. They’ll be 
brilliant. 

 

Reading Newsletter and The Summer Reading 
Challenge 

 

During this week, we have celebrated all of the fantastic 
opportunities in school to develop reading for pleasure. 
Please take some time to look at our summer reading 
newsletter, which also includes all of the information for 
our Summer Reading Challenge. Thank you for all of 
your continued support. 

https://www.alexandrapark-pri.stockport.sch.uk/ass
ets/Documents/Attachments/Summer-Reading-Ne
wsletter-2025.pdf 

 

 

  
EYFS 

We had an amazing time on our summer walk to 
the park this week, followed by a lovely picnic 

together. It was the perfect way to celebrate the 
end of the year, enjoying the sunshine and 

nature. Thank you to everyone who joined us and 
helped make the event so special! 

 

  

 

https://www.alexandrapark-pri.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Summer-Reading-Newsletter-2025.pdf
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KS1 

Year 2 loved their trip to the beach this week. We 
investigated different human and physical human 

features that we could see, sketched our view of the 
coast and had so much fun building sandcastles. School 

funds treated them to an ice cream so thanks to any 
donations you have made in the past which helps to 

pay for things like this. 

 

 
KS2 Sports Days 

This week, Key Stage Two pupils took part in their 
much-anticipated Sports Days—and what a fantastic time 
they had! With all the activities, every child showed great 
enthusiasm and sportsmanship. It was a joy to see so many 
smiling faces, cheering teams, and proud moments of 
personal achievement. A big thank you to staff and families 
for their support. 

 

 

 

Support in the holiday  
 
While the summer holidays are a time to relax and recharge, it is also a considerable amount of time 
away from school. Below we have put together a list of useful links and points of contact while school is 
closed. 
 
Summer Holiday Activities available through RTime-https://www.lifeleisure.net/r-time-stockport/. Follow 
them on Facebook and Instagram for a timetable of free activities. An amazing array of free activities at 
Stockroom in Stockport. https://www.stockrm.org/events Just pop 
onto the website for all the details. 
 
Family Fun Across Stockport - Information can be found here for lots of events and activities over the 
summer. https://www.stockport.gov.uk/news/family-fun-across-stockport-this-summer-as-town-launches- 
biggest-ever-events 
 
If you require any support over the summer linked to finances, parenting, SEND, mental health and 
much more please visit the Stockport Family Hub page. 
 
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/one-stockport-family- 
hubs 
 

 

 
 



Uniform - 10% Discount 
 

Please find below a flyer with some more information from ‘My Clothing’ regarding a 10% discount code 
for uniform, which may be helpful.  
 
 

 

Important Dates 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 2nd September 
2025 

Start of Autumn 1 term 

Friday 24th October 2025 End of Autumn 1 term 
 

 
 

 


